
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – January 6, 2021 

 

CONTACT: Senator Howard Marklein, 608-266-0703, Sen.Marklein@legis.wi.gov 
 

Marklein Statement on Violence at the US Capitol 
 

Madison, WI – Senator Howard Marklein (R-Spring Green) released the following statement on the 

violence at the US Capitol:  

 

“Several months ago, windows were broken at my office at the State Capitol, twice.  

 

I said it then, and I’ll say it now, there is absolutely no justification for violence to express an opinion. I 

condemn the violence at the United States Capitol building today and hope that all citizens will seek 

peaceful resolution to our differences.” 
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